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The British Council are proud to provide a workshop on Using Digital Resources at Bell Teacher Campus (Macao) 
from 3.00pm to 4.30pm on July 20th 2016. This workshop is open to Macao teachers working in primary or 
secondary schools, but places are strictly limited so you are advised to book early.  

Engaging with learning technologies - Game-based learning 

Talk to any of your learners, and chances are video games are an important part of their life outside the 

classroom. Understanding the games learners are into and integrating them into your teaching will not 

only help you find out what motivates learners - it can also help bring more imagination, curiosity and fun 

to your classes. What’s more, digital game-based learning can develop the language and literacy skills 

learners need in the real world. 

This workshop explores language- and skills-focused activities based on a range of online and app-based 

games and looks at innovative ways of integrating them into your teaching. 

By the end of this workshop, you will be able to:  

 explain the educational value of digital games and how to integrate them in the language classroom 
 address the practical issues you need to consider when using digital games in the classroom 
 use a range of activities to discuss video games with learners and find out about the games they like 
 use games not designed for language learning to support language and skills development. 

Workshop details:- 

 

Date & Time: 20th July 2016 (Wednesday), 3.00pm - 4.30pm 

Venue:  MPI-Bell Centre of English 

   Room 313B, 3rd floor, Meng Tak building, Macao Polytechnic Institute. 

    

   Please register by contacting Wendy Chan at fichan@ipm.edu.mo or on 8599-3165.  

   All participants will be registered on a 'first come, first served' basis. 

 


